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Grace and peace to you!         

What a joy it is to introduce you to our congregation! You'll discover that our passion is to provide 
a place where people just like you can have a transforming experience with God. 

At Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, our doors are wide open to people from all backgrounds, we 
welcome all who are seeking God’s love and grace. We welcome all because God welcomes all, 
regardless of race or culture, sexual orientation, gender identity, or relationship status. We welcome 
all without regard to addictions, physical or mental health, imprisonment, socio-economic 
circumstances, or anything that too often divides us. Our unity is in Christ. 

Together, we're striving to become the kind of community described in the Bible, where there's 
down to earth teaching, heart-felt worship, honest friendships, constant prayer, and compassionate 
care for those in need. In short, we strive for a contagious Christianity that can influence and 
encourage the entire community, one life at a time. 

So whether you're a spiritual seeker who's just starting to ask questions about God, or a committed 
follower of Jesus; you can find a home here at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church. 

We are all on a journey with God, our family, our friends, and our world ... Join us, as we dare to 
walk on that journey together. How exciting it will be! We invite you to learn more about our walk 
with God and the church by attending a class designed to tell you more! Please join us On Sunday, 
May 15, from 2:30 pm to 6:00 pm, you will learn more about Prince of Peace, our mission and our 
people. Please bring all in your family who are interested. We will be providing child care (children 
will be entertained with games, activities and snacks). The Church Council will be hosting a delicious, 
early dinner. Please RSVP so we can plan for child care and the dinner.  

In the meantime, you'll find everything you need right here to get connected to Prince of Peace 
Lutheran Church through our online resources. You can use this site to check out our ministries, find 
information about our congregation, or read about what's going on around Prince of Peace; 
www.popmarlton.org. 

Please RSVP by May 9th, to let us know if you plan on attending the class and will need child care. 
We look forward to welcoming you into our church family and share our rewarding ministries! 
lutheran@popmarlton.org or 856-983-0607. 

In Peace, 

 
 
The Rev. Brett W. Ballenger 
Pastor 


